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The Electoral Commission
GPO Box 2590
Brisbane QIld 4001

Dear Sir/Madam,

We write in reference to the proposed redistribution of Queensland Federal
Boundaries.

We are unhappy with the proposed changes to split Hervey Bay and Maryborough
into two different electorates. Let common sense prevail and keep these two cities in

one electorate.

Our elected members, Federal State and Local all work well together to obtain funds
to promote Hervey Bay and Maryborough as one destination ‘therefore obtaining
“best bang for their buck”. This obviously must work for the better — financially,
environmentally and for all other services. From this, all residents in the current area
benefit greatly.

Our concemns are if the redistribution goes ahead our city, Hervey Bay, will be too
isolated from the other major centre in the new area to build a bond and therefore a
good working relationship with their elected members. Distance is tyranny.

Please keep our Cities in the one Electorate.

Yours sincerely,

Lyall & Gerrie Taylor
42 Faye Avenue, Scarness 4655

OBJECTION
h-63




